
Update on Area Working Budgets for Hulton Ward -  1st 
July 2024 – 30th September 2024    
 
As at the 1st July 2024, the Area Working Discretionary Budget available 
to Hulton ward was £7,287.85.   
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £16,218.00. 
 
In July 2024, each ward was allocated an additional One Off amount of 
£52,500 which was added to the budget monitor in September 2024. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 
Area Working Discretionary Budget - £7,287.85 
 
Scheme Amount  Date 
Memorial Bench at Morris Green Park £1,200.00 Aug 2024 

Total £1,200.00  
 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £6,087.85 
 
 
Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £16,218.00 
 
Scheme  Amount Date 
Contribute towards Street Kitchen for 
Homeless Aid UK 

£1,500.00 Sept 2024 

Total £1,500.00  
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £14,718.00 
 
 
One-Off Allocation - £59,403.12 
 
Scheme Amount  Date 
Electricity supply to a Defib at 
Farnworth and Great Lever Golf Club 

£880.24 Sept 2024 

Total £880.24  



 
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £58,522.88. 
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